HENRY C. WILSON WILLIAM HANNA HERBERT B. WANDERER RICHARD HANNA

August 26, 1966

OFFICES 156 Main Street Danbury, Conn. Tel. 743-2748

Office of Board of Selectmen Ridgefield, Connecticut

Attn: Mr. Leo F. Carroll,

First Selectman

Dear Mr. Carroll:

It appears at the present time that

Mrs. Dlhy is not interested in selling but it may be

possible in the future when your plans develop that she

will change her mind. I am, therefore, returning the

sketch you forwarded to me. Please let me know if I

can do anything further in this matter.

Very truly yours,

RH/hb Encl. Richard Hanna

AUG 29 1966
SELECTION OFFICE